
Welcome 
We're so glad to see you! 

 

We hope you are blessed today as we worship the Lord together. If you 
are new to Eastwood, please feel free to fill out a communication card 
located in the back of the pew in front of you and drop it off at the 
Welcome Centre in the foyer. 
 

We invite you to stay for coffee and fellowship in the café following our 
service. If you have any questions about our church or the sermon, feel 
free to connect with one of our elders or Pastor Dave or contact us via 
email at office@eastwoodchurch.ca. 

 
 

Upcoming events 
 

Marriage Conference 

 

What Did You Expect? 
Redeeming the Realities of Marriage 

 

Mark Your Calendars! We will be hosting a weekend marriage 
conference Friday, September 30, 7:00-9:00 PM, and Saturday, 
October 1, 9:00 AM-3:00 PM.  

 

Join us as Dr. Paul David Tripp takes us on a 10-session journey (via 
DVD) through the Bible to discover how to develop a marriage of unity, 
understanding, and love. 

 

The cost is $30 per couple (or $15 per person). This includes 
beverages, refreshments, and a pizza lunch on Saturday.  

 

Childcare will be provided for children from infant to Grade 5 (0-10).   
 

To register, email us at office@eastwoodchurch.ca or call us at  
(519)-633-4131 during office hours. 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

 

Our fall Bible study session will start on October 4 and will run until 
December 13. We will meet biweekly on Tuesday evenings from 7:00-
8:30 PM. We will be studying the life of Elizabeth as we walk through 
Luke 1. By Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth. 
 

Registration is closed; however, we ordered a few extra books.  
So, if you are interested in attending, please call Jessica Wiltsie  
at (519) 631-8836.  

this Week 
 

Sunday, September 18 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Back to Church Sunday 

Potluck in the gym to follow the Worship Service 
 

Tuesday, September 20 
Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
 

Wednesday, September 21 
Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM 

 

Thursday, September 22 
Eastwood Youth 7:00-8:30 PM 

 

Sunday, September 25 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
 

Office Hours 

 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 
Closed Friday 

 

Women of Power  

 

Please continue to bring in your milk bags.  
The Women of Power have been working hard weaving mats.   

 

Milk bags can be dropped off at the church during office hours. 
 

Serving Opportunities  

 

There are many serving opportunities here at Eastwood.  
If you would like to get involved, please call our office at  

519-633-4131 during office hours. 
 
 

Books and Resources 

 

When purchasing a book, use the envelope inside the book  
to pay (cash or cheque) and drop it into the offering slot  

beside the door to the office. 

 

Electronic Devices 

 

Please ensure that your cell phone and other electronic devices  
are muted or off during the worship service.  

 


